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INTERNAL MEMO
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FROM: Vice Chancellor TO: 1STYEAR STUDENTS
SEPTEMBER 2020 INTAKE

SUBJECT: RESCHEDULING OF REPORTING DATE FOR 15T YEAR
STUDENTS - SEPTEMBER 2020 INTAKE

Following the deliberations of the Special Senate Board meeting held on the 23rd
November 2020, it was resolved that the September 2020 (1%t Year) intake students
will now report to the University on 4th January 2021 to complete the 1st semester
2020/2021 academic year.

Kindly note the following:

1. Students currently taking online classes:

i. The students will complete their lectures, continuous assessment tests
and assignments from the 4th to 15th January 2021.

ii. End of semester examinations will take place from 18th to 29t January
2021.

2. 1st Year students who did not report in September 2020.
i) Registration
ii) ~ Commencement of semester 1 classes.

3. University hostels are available on first come first served basis and you are
advised to book online.

In view of the above, the students are requested to observe all COVID-19
guidelines as directed by the GOK, MOH and the County Government of
Mombasa and all other guidelines that will periodically be provided by the
University.

Proi. Laila Abubakar

VICE CHANCELLOR
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